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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Our regular office hours have changed.  We are open to the public from 

7:30am to 5:30pm, Monday through Thursday.  We are closed Friday, 

Saturday, Sunday, and Holidays.  

_______________________________________________________ 

For Coronavirus prevention reasons, some early voting or election day sites 

may be subject to temporary closure or revised times.  For updates, check our 

website at www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote or call (702) 455-VOTE (8683); en 

español (702) 455-3666; sa Tagalog (702) 455-7871. 

_______________________________________________________ 

All active registered will receive a mail ballot and a mail ballot 

supplement booklet in the mail.  Mailing of these materials will begin 

October 7, 2020.  If you have not received your mail ballot packet by 

October 17th and you wish to vote by mail, please contact us 

immediately at (702) 455-VOTE (8683). 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION DEADLINES 
 

 or your 

sample ballot.  will be available at all Clark County polling 

places.   

http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
http://www.registertovotenv.gov/
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U. S. Armed Force Members and Family FPCA Deadline 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 – 7:00 p.m. 

Nevada’s Effective Absentee System for Elections, or EASE, is an online application that 

seamlessly integrates voter registration and electronic ballot delivery and marking. EASE 

is available to members of the United States Armed Forces, their spouses and dependents, 

and Nevada voters who reside outside of the country.  For more information you can go to 

the Federal Voting Assistance Program site at https://www.fvap.gov/. 
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 or call us at (702) 455-VOTE 

(8683).   

EARLY VOTING AND ELECTION DAY 
FOR THE NOVEMBER 3, 2020 GENERAL ELECTION 

For Coronavirus prevention reasons, some early voting or election day sites may be 

subject to temporary closure or revised times.  For updates, check our website at 

www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote or call (702) 455-VOTE (8683); en español (702) 

455-3666; sa Tagalog (702) 455-7871. 
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Restoration of Right to Vote law has changed for Nevada residents with felony 

convictions in Nevada or in any other state who are currently not in prison.  They are 

now allowed to immediately register to vote. This also applies to persons whose voter 

registration had been previously cancelled because of a felony conviction and to 

https://nvsos.gov/
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
file://///ccentnas3/Elections-Public/ADMIN/Newsletter%20-LPO/Online%20registration%20and%20updates%20to%20existing%20registration%20after%20the%20standard%20close%20of%20registration%20(see%20above)%20has%20changed%20to%20the%204th%20Wednesday%20before%20Election%20Day%20and%20will%20extend%20to%20the%20last%20Thursday%20of%20Early%20Voting.%20You%20may%20only%20do%20this%20on%20the%20Nevada%20Secretary%20of%20State's%20website%20at%20www.registertovotenv.gov.
https://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/pages/default.aspx


 

persons who are currently on probation or parole.  No special procedures or 

paperwork are required.  
 

Provisional Voting will now include a full ballot, regardless of the reason for casting 

a provisional ballot.  This means they will contain all offices, candidates, and 

questions that would be on a regular ballot for the voter’s precinct.  After an election, 

the Secretary of State will establish a system, such as a website or toll-free number, to 

inform voters of provisional status.   

Website Issues 

We have a new website look and we hope you find it easier to use.  If you experience any 

website issues, please contact us.  We would like to know of any issues you may 

encounter when browsing our website or when using our “Registered Voter Services” link 

at www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote.  If you would like to email your issue, please contact 

us at elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov or at (702) 455-VOTE(8683). 

 

 
 

       U.S. POST OFFICE INFORMED DELIVERY  

          

Digitally preview your mail and manage your packages scheduled to arrive soon! 

Informed Delivery allows you to view greyscale images of the exterior, address side of 

letter-sized mailpieces and track packages in one convenient location.  You can check the 

delivery of your mail ballot with this easy to use service.  To sign up, go to 

www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote and click on the link “CHECK DELIVERY OF YOUR 

MAIL BALLOT” using the USPS “Informed Delivery” Service in the Explore Box.  If 

http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
mailto:elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov


 

you have any questions or need additional information regarding this service, please 

contact the United State Post Office directly at 1-800-275-8777.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 


